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UNION CITY ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MEETING  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
A Public Hearing will be held on Monday, January 16, 2017 by the Union City Zoning Board of 
Appeals at 7:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 5047 Union Street, to consider a 
variance request by U-Haul International, Inc., located at Feldwood Road and South Royal 
Parkway, to: 
 

• Remove the limit of 20 rental vehicles on site, and  
• Allow for a multi-story self storage facility 

 
 
Publish: 1/4/17 & 1/11/17 


